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TreasurerReport 
 

Linda Duff, President 

President’s Letter 

Welcome to November, soon it will be Thanksgiving, 
so let me first say, my wish to each and everyone, a 

very blessed and  Happy Thanksgiving love 
Thanksgiving gives you time to sit back and look at all 
your blessings! 
Sure missed you guys at the November meeting but 
did think of you.  Had a wonderful visit with my family, 
much needed I might add! From the picture I saw, 
everyone did a beautiful job of their pieces taught by 

Hazel . 
 Also heard we are getting two new members the first 
of January. Always exciting to welcome new 
members into our club! 
Coming up in December is our Christmas luncheon, 
which is always lots of fun! Also our raffle for all the 
beautiful pieces that our very talented painters bring 
in. This is our fund raiser for the year so bring your 

money for tickets . 
So much to talk about for the coming year, I’m excited 
hope you all are too. I’ll leave that till December to 
talk about. Just remember it does take a village to run 

a club keep those brushes moving! 
Hugs 
Linda   

        
 
 
 

 *** Change to Workshop Sign-up Policy *** 
 
So that our teachers can better plan for providing packets, we are asking members to sign up for 
workshops no later than 1 week prior to the monthly meeting.  There will be a sign-up button that 
will take you to a page asking for a yes/no response, your email address and your name.  PLEASE 
respond on this form as soon as you are able.  Teachers provide the packets at their own expense 
and making more than necessary has become costly. 

Make sure to stay up with all the latest and 
more detailed info on our website! 
https://www.naturecoastdecorativeartists.com 
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Spring Hill Decorative Artist 
Meeting Minutes 
November 2, 2019 
 
 
Meeting brought to order by Pam Varricchio, as 
President Linda was out of town .  
 
We had two guests, Chris Fisher and Shirley 
Dillon.  They are interested in joining our 
group.  Group voted that they could come to our 
Christmas Party, pay fees in January, 2020.  
 
Treasure Report given.  Please note in January of 
2020, our dues will be: 
$20.00 to Senior Center and $10.00 to our club. 
 
Kay...Christmas Party:  please sign up on line at our 
web page.  November 5th , workshop prepping for 
Christmas party , just bring paint supplies. 
 
Christmas Party gift exchange $25.00. 
Baskets please attach card with contents. 
 
25 cents was collected from anyone not wearing 
name tag. 
 
Web page cost: 
$19.95 one year 
$33.90 two years 
$74.80 three years 
 
Decided we would do two years. 
 
Ronnie membership, no report. 
 
Remember January, our pot luck, and will be 
prepping piece for February’s workshop.  Please 
sign up for classes. 
 
Births Raffle:  $82.00 
 

Gifts brought by Hazel Dickinson and Hazel 
Benjamin. 
 
Won by: 
Mary B.       Hazel Dickson 
Hazel B.      Hazel Dickson 
 
Pam to pass out sheet to sign up to teach a class in 
2020. 
 
Adjourned 
 
Respectfully 
Mary Banks 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MEETING 
MINUTES 
March, 2019 
Mary Banks, Secretary 

 

Because of the Christmas party there are no 
birthday raffles in December. 
 

Birthdays in November & December 
Hazel Benjamin – 11/18 
Rhonda Norton – 11/25 
Marge Thompson – 11/26 
Judy Wilkins – 12/16 
Eileen Peters – 12/18 
Linda Duff – 12/22 

MEMBERSHIP 
 
Jean Thompson 

 

 

“Every artist was first an 
amateur” 
 
- Ralph Waldo Emerson 



Christmas Party!!!!! 

 
Our Christmas Party Luncheon will be held on Saturday, December 7 from 11-3 at Bayport Inn.  We will 
be ordering off the menu and the menu is below.  Your newsletter editor can personally attest to the 
delishousness of the Grouper Sandwich. 
 
We will be asking everyone to donate an item and/or a basket for the auction with the value being no 
less than $25.  This is our major fund-raiser of the year as well as being a very fun day with our 
painting friends.  Additionally, there will be an optional gift exchange with the value of the gift being no 
less than $25.  
 
A paint-in for table favors will be held on Tuesday, 11/5 at the Weeki Wachee Senior Center beginning 
at 12:30.  Bring basic painting supplies - towels, water bucket and base-coating brushes. 
 
For any raffle items that need to be displayed upright, please provide an easel.  Attach a tag with your 
name so that easels all find their way home. 
 
For any basket donations, please include a tag itemizing the contents of the basket.  Everyone likes to 
know what they are taking a chance on :-) 
 
A button has been provided so that you can sign up for the party.  We need to give the restaurant a 
head count so please respond as soon as you are able.  The Christmas party committee thanks you! 
 
Stay tuned for more details of this most wonderful time of the year party. 
 
 

 



 
 

Bayport Inn’s address is 4835 Cortez Blvd, Weeki Wachee, FL 34607 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

November 2019 Photos 
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